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I believe we need to postpone this rule making for at least Two more years.
This policy is just too extreme. Not only could it lead to a greater risk of fire, but it also could limit
the products available for sale in Washington state, costing Washingtonians even more to live in the
state of Washington. You should create product availability for these new products and let the
market phase out the older stuff, that should be priorities of the state of Washington.. The negatives
of this proposed policy are just too high, this rule should be put on hold till further impact studies
are conducted.


